
 

  

 

 
 
 
 

  

 

Ref No.: 932C000006 
May 9th, 2024 

 

RELOCATION NOTICE of OSAKA OFFICE 
 

Dear All, 

 

We are pleased to inform the relocation of our office from 

3rd June 2024. Our new address as follows; 

 

NEW ADDRESS: 

SEVEN SEALS Co.,Ltd. Osaka Branch 

Higobashi IP Bld.401, 1-18-35, Edobori, Nishi-ku, Osaka 550-0002, JAPAN 

TEL: +81-6-6447-0411 / FAX: +81-6-6447-0677 

※ Telephone & FAX No. will remain unchanged. 
 

Congratulatory flowers are gratefully declined. 

 

We are looking forward to continuing our business relationship. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ryomei Takahashi 

Executive Director 

SEVEN SEALS Co.,Ltd. 
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